

Town of Amherst, NH

BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING MINUTES

Barbara Landry Meeting Room 2 Main Street Friday, January 29, 2016

1. Call to Order

Vice Chairman D'Angelo chaired the meeting and called the meeting to order at 3:30 PM.

Chairman Brew participated in the meeting via speaker phone.

Mr. Grella moved to enter nonpublic session pursuant to NH RSA 91-A: 3 II (d). Second by Mr. Panasiti. Roll Call: D'Angelo -yes, Brew-yes, Grella-yes, Panasiti-yes. Vote was unanimous 4-0.

2. Non Public Session NH RSA 91-A: 3 II (d)

The Board entered nonpublic session at 3:31 PM Mr. Jensen joined the meeting at 3:33 PM

John Harvey, Chairman of the Conservation Commission and Chris Wells, Executive Director of the Piscataquog Land Conservancy the Board of Selectmen and Town Administrator Jim O'Mara discussed the acquisition of land.

Mr. Grella moved to exit nonpublic session. Second by Mr. Jensen. Roll Call: D'Angelo -yes, Grella-yes, Panasiti-yes. Vote was unanimous 4-0.

The Board exited nonpublic session at 4:34 PM

Vice Chairman D'Angelo stated that in nonpublic session no motions were made and no votes were taken.

Mr. Jensen moved to adjourn the meeting at 4:35 PM. Second by Mr. Grella. The vote was unanimous 5-0.

The meeting adjourned at 4:35 PM

Selectman Nate Jensen Clerk, Board of Selectmen)ate